
The Annual meeting will once again be held 
at the City of Rochester Hills offices in the 
auditorium on June 25 at 7pm.  If you’re 
interested in serving on the board, please 
contact Tiffany Fronek. 

Due to an increase in responsibilities of other obligations, I have made 
the decision to step down as President of the Association.  If this posi-

tion is something you may be interested in, please contact Tiffany 
Fronek.  Feel free to contact me, or a former President, if you have any 

questions regarding presidential responsibilities. 

I’m glad I had the opportunity to serve as President of our neighbor-

hood.  I intend to remain on the board and help support the new presi-
dent with the park/pond responsibilities. 

Warren DeWitt 

Annual Meeting:  

June 25 at 7pm 

Congratulations to 
Syd and Bridget Wilde on 
celebrating their 58th  
Wedding Anniversary in 

March!  Wishing them many more years 
of happiness together! 

New directories will be printed 
soon after the annual meeting.  
Please take the time to e-mail 

Tiffany Fronek 
(jfronek3679@wowway.com) 
with any changes or additions 
you would like to make to your 

information. 

Volume 2             Issue 2 MAY 2013 

ROCHDALE TIMES 

Around Rochester 

• The Farmers Market is now open every Sat-

urday until October 26 

• May 25-26: Greater Rochester Heritage Days 

• June 1:Rochester’s Yard Sale 

• July 11-13:Sidewalk Sales 

• July 13, 20, 27 and August 3: Movies in the 

Moonlight 

Notes from the PresidentNotes from the PresidentNotes from the PresidentNotes from the President    

Just a reminder that meeting minutes 

are available on-line at 

www.rochdalesub.com under the 

“meetings” tab 

Subdivision Garage Sale 
The board has set tentative dates, Friday June 7 and 

Saturday, June 8, for the subdivision garage sale.  How-

ever, because of weak participation in prior 
years, the board would like to get an estimate 

of the number of homes taking part in the 
sale before finalizing the dates.  We would like 

to have at least 10 participants.  If you want 

to participate, please contact  
Warren DeWitt (248.651.8336) before 

May 19.  If we don’t have enough, we will try again 

Please take time to give our new neighbor’s, native 
Alabamians, Mike Rodgers and Rhonda Yates-

Rodgers a big northern hello and introduce your-

self.  They will be moving soon to 51 Orchardale.  
Congrats on your new home and…... 

In Sympathy… 
Rochdale subdivision has lost longtime resident 
Jim Heins (1526 Orchardale).  He passed away 
on March 12, at the age of 86, at Crittenton Hos-
pital after a lingering illness.  Jim built or 
worked on many of the homes in Rochdale Sub.  
Jim will surely be missed, but his expert crafts-
manship will always be with us. 


